“During these difficult economic times, obtaining the local share of these royalties has become increasingly critical for communities across Nevada.  I fought to retain these royalties and am pleased they have been restored.  Preventing this federal money grab and ensuring these funds stay in local hands is a great victory for Nevada,” said Heller. 
